



Dr R J Hansford Woodard Competitive House rachael.hansford@ellesmere.com

8th February 2024

Dear Parent,

WOODARD HOUSE FORMAL DINNER

At the beginning of next half term, the staff and pupils of Woodard Competitive House will be hosting their annual formal dinner. This will take place on the evening of **Thursday 22**nd **February 2024** in the College dining hall.

The meal itself will begin at 7.15pm, but there will be an opportunity to sample pre-dinner drinks and nibbles from 7.00pm in Ante Chapel. This is a Black-Tie event for parents and Sixth Form; Middle School will be in suits. The event should finish at 8.45pm.

There is a small charge of £12.50 per head if you wish to attend and this will be added to your end of term bill. Pupils are not charged as they are expected to attend, however if they do not (without prior notification) then a charge will be made.

If you would like to come, please complete the online form by following the link https://forms.office.com/e/7PDBrrhcMv?origin=lprLink by Monday 19th February 2024 at the very latest so that I can let the catering staff know.

I do hope that as many friends, parents, and guardians will be able to join us for this very enjoyable evening. I look forward to seeing you on the night.

Yours sincerely

R.J. Hansford.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com